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@ S A I N T A N N E S C P S   

Dates for 

your diary. 

9-13 March 

Sports Relief 

Week 

11.03.20 

St Anne’s       

Sponsored Mile—

children to wear 

sports clothing 

12.03.20 

7pm St Anne’s 

Church —

Confirmation 

13.03.20 

Lenten Cake Sale 

Years 2 & 6 

20.03.20 

Reception Class—

Mother’s Day       

assembly 

 

 

 

Mrs K Baylis – Headteacher 

St.Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

Chace Avenue, Coventry CV3 3AD 

Tel: 024 76302882  

Love one another, as I have loved you, in our home, 

LENTEN CHARITIES 

As we are now in the Holy 

season of lent, the children 

will be running our annual 

Lenten charities.  We have 

informed them this week 

that each class will have the 

opportunity to bring cakes in 

to sell.  When it is not their 

turn to provide the cakes, 

they are invited to buy those 

brought in by the other    

classes.  Each cake will be 

20p.  Running alongside this 

will be a raffle to win one of 

our extravaganza of Easter 

eggs.  We are extremely 

grateful to both Asda and 

staff at school who have 

donated all of the eggs in 

this years’ raffle. 

SPORTS RELIEF                           

We are really looking      

forward to our Sports relief 

events next week.  We are 

praying that the weather 

starts to be a little kind to 

use so that the children can 

get out and run their mile.  

Thank you in advance, for 

the generosity with        

sponsorships.  

LIBRARY                         

Due to us having our annual 

changeover of library books 

to keep the books current 

and fresh, we will not be 

able to open the library after 

school on Monday.  Can you 

please have a good look at 

home for books that belong 

to the library as we are cur-

rently 60 books short of 

what we should be.  These 

are books borrowed from 

the schools library service 

and we have to pay for each 

book that is not returned.   

 

 

FATHER BOB 

It is with great sadness that 

I share the news of the 

passing of Fr.  Bob.  Fr Bob 

was the parish priest of St 

Gregory’s and St John   

Fisher for over 25 years.  

He was a much loved, and 

much respected parish 

priest—not just of those 

parishioners in his own   

parishes, but across the 

much wider community of 

Coventry and the           

archdiocese of Birmingham.  

Father Bob was a man of 

great faith, walking with 

Christ every day of his life.  

He was a loyal, faithful  

servant and he inspired 

generations of families in 

his parish and beyond.  As 

a community of faith we 

pray for his soul; we seek 

peace and comfort for his 

family and those closest to 

him.  

 

WORLD BOOK DAY Thank 

you so much to all of the 

children and parents who put 

so much effort into World 

Book Day.  As always, the 

children and staff looked 

spectacular in their           

costumes.  All of the events 

organised were hugely     

successful.  We had our 

greatest ever turnout for 

breakfast with books and a 

huge number of children 

entered the ‘Decorate an 

egg’ competition.  We were 

so impressed with all of the 

entries.  Thank you to those 

of you who came to the story 

session at the end of the day.  

Mrs Gough has included a 

selection of  photos from the 

day. 

COVID-19                                 

We are continuing to tell the 

children the importance of 

washing hands.  Please   

remind them at home.  All 

bulk suppliers have          

completely ran out of hand      

sanitizer.  If you would like to 

send some in for your child, 

you are more than welcome.  

We are trying to source it 

every day, but the key      

message is still the            

importance of regular, very 

thorough hand washing so 

this is what we are insisting 

upon. in school.  

Hosting and 

selling 

9.45—10.00 10.00—10.15 10.15—10.30 

13.3.2020 

Y2 and Y6 

Y1 and Y3 YN and Y4 YR and Y5 

20.3.2020 

YR and Y5 

Y2 and Y6 Y1 and Y3 YN and Y4 

27.3.2020 

YN and Y4 

YR and Y5 Y2 and Y6 Y1 and Y3 

3.4.2020 

Y1 and Y3 

YN and Y4 YR and Y5 Y2 and Y6 





 Star 1 Star 2 

Year R Frankie-Mae Jean-Jacques 

Year 1 Zaneta Samarjeet 

Year 2 Aishatou Bora 

Year 3 Lydia Jonasz 

Year 4 Lilly-May Rose 

Year 5 Mariam Marika 

Year 6 Cedric Ryan 

Well done to all of our wonderful stars this week.   

Happy birthday to all of the children who celebrated 

a birthday during this week. 

Natalia 

Class % Target met 

RECEPTION 94.0 NO 

YEAR 1 90.1 NO 

YEAR 2 94.2 NO 

YEAR 3 98.7 WINNERS 

YEAR 4 96.4 NO 

YEAR 5 98.3 YES 

YEAR 5 98.7 YES 

Congratulations to Year 3 who 

have won the attendance prize 

for the period of 17.02.20—

21.02.20 with 0 lates. 

In a world where you can be anything, be kind! 

 Helpful and 

loving 

Attentive and 

kind 

Listening and 

learning 

Open and     

honest 

1 19 2 49 3 

2 2 4 52 0 

3 7 9 14 5 

4 8 33 55 2 

5 10 16 11 22 

6 0 1 200 0 














